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Dear Parents/Carers,

A few eyebrows may have been rasied this morning as a result of the choice of dress of the NJS staff team, I can assure you there is no reason to be worried! Today was the day that we launched ‘Times Table Rock Stars’ to the children. 


Times Table Rocks Stars (TTRS) is a online platform for enrouaging the fluent recall of times tables up to 12 x 12. There is no denying the important roll that times table knowledge plays in a child’s ability in maths and we are hoping that with the addition of TTRS we can bring about a rise in enjoyment and attainmenet in maths for all children. 

Your child has been given an individual log on for the TTRS website and this should be kept private to them and not shared with their friends. TTRS can be used on any laptop/PC device as well as iPads, tablets and most mobile phones (It can be accessed via www.ttrockstars.com) There is a parents guide attached to this letter which explains how to access the website at home. 

The atmosphere in school today was fantastic: the children really seemed engaged with the idea of TTRS and have thoroughly enjoyed having a go using the new iPads this morning. We plan to make full use of our iPads, Kindles and laptops within school but would also encourage the children to make use of the website at home. There is no charge for using the TTRS website or app. 

If you would like anymore information about Times Tables Rock Stars, Multiplcation Tables Check or any other matter, please speak to a member of staff within school. 

Thank you for your on-going support, 

Mr Jones

Maths Subject Leader


